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Breathing new life into 
your railway

11 November 2017 – 2  March 2018 
As part of our , we’re improving rail journeys on the Blackpool 
to Preston line. We are temporarily closing the line to deliver quieter and more reliable 
journeys from 2018, alongside investment in better journeys right across the region.

11 November 2017 – 2  January 2018: Preston to Blackpool North and South closed.  
29 January 2018 – 25 March 2018: Route to Blackpool South reopens  

– Preston to Blackpool North remains closed.

 Buses will replace trains so please check before you travel  
and allow extra time for your journey. For further information 

visit: n



Changes to Northern services 
to Blackpool

Saturday 11 November 2017 
to Sunday 25 March 2018
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Replacement buses 11 November to 25 March

Replacement buses 11 November to 28 January

Trains will run between Preston and Blackpool South 
from 29 January.

Direct services from York, Manchester Airport, 
Manchester Victoria and Preston are available from 26 March.




